
STATEMENT FROM TAYLOR J. DINGLE, CANDIDATE FOR VERO
BEACH CITY COUNCIL REGARDING TWIN PAIRS POSITION

October 6, 2023: | have never supported the removal of infrastructure or
lanes through Downtown Vero Beach. Mystance has not wavered. | still
oppose the proposed lane reduction and would not approve it if elected to
the Vero Beach City Council in November 2023.
1 do support the Traffic Calming proposal which fellow candidates, Mayor
John Cotugno and Ms. Honey Minuse, approved while serving on the City
Council.

| want our Downtown District to be economically and culturally vibrant. Lane
reduction is not the answer. However, | do intend to address the current
conditionof the sidewalks, light poles, and lack of landscaping in the
Downtown Districtifvictorious next month.

1 have made no promises and or agreed to any deal to nominate any current
serving City Council Member to the Office of Mayor. That is not my focus nor
on my mind. | do not intend to make any nominations at the Organizational
Meeting if elected to the Vero Beach City Council.

For additional questions orfurther comment; please email
votetaylordingle@gmail.comorcall (724) 809-0468. Thankyou.

Respectfully,

2=Dingle


